
From: Jock Craddock <  

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 4:57 PM 

To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

kevans@islandstrust.bc.cs; Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; telliott@islandstrust.bc/ 

Subject: In Support of Draft Bylaw 129 for March 27, 2025 Meeting 

 

To the South Pender Island Trustees 

 

I am unable to attend Thursday’s meeting to discuss land use amendments by proposed Draft Bylaw 

129. As a property owner I wanted to let you know that I appreciate the time you spent coming up with 

a series of changes in Draft Bylaw 129, which I support. 

 

I believe the proposed changes are appropriate when viewed on an objective basis, given the limited 

development opportunities still available on South Pender and when comparing them with other Gulf 

Islands schemes. 

 

Many thanks 

 

J.W. (Jock) Craddock 

 

Southlands Drive, South Pender Island  

 

 

 

 

 


